

Pupil's Book with Digital Resources

Evaluation and Adaptation Committee

Prof. Fawwaz Mohammad Al-Abed Al-Haq (Head) Dr. Manal Fahed Aburumman (Coordinator) Prof. Sabri Shehadeh AlShboul Dr. Zeina Mohammad AlKaraki Dr. Adnan Ahmad Al-Omari

Publisher: The National Center for Curriculum Development

The National Center for Curriculum Development is pleased to have your feedback and comments on this book through the following contact details:



-





feedback@nccd.gov.jo



www.nccd.gov.jo

P.O.Box: 2088 Amman 11941

i

The Ministry of Education has decided to adopt this book for Jordanian schools in accordance with the approval of the Higher Council of the National Curriculum Center in its meeting No. 3/2025 on 27/3/2025 and the approval of the Board of Education decision No. 33/2025 in its meeting No. 1/2025 on 30/4/2025 for the 2025/2026 academic year.

© Pearson Education Limited and York Press Ltd. 2025

ISBN: 978-9923-41-929-8

The Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan Deposit number by the National Library Department (2025/3/1674)

Primary indexing data for the book

Book title	Jordan Team Together, Grade 4: Pupil's Book, Semester 1			
Prepared by / staff	Jordan National Center for Curriculum Development			
Publication data	Amman: National Center for Curriculum Development, 2025			
Classification number	375.001			
Descriptors	/Curriculum Development//Courses//Levels of Education/			
Edition data	First edition			

The author bears full legal responsibility for the content of their work, and this work does not express the opinion of the National Library Department.



The right of Michelle Mahony to be identified as author of this Work has been asserted by them in accordance with the Royal Legislative Decree, 12 April 1/1996, which approves the consolidated text of the Law of Intellectual Property Rights.

The publishers would like to thank Kay Bentley and Tessa Lochowski for their contribution.

All rights reserved; no part of this publication may be reproduced, stored in a retrieval system, or transmitted in any form or by any means, electronic, mechanical, photocopying, recording, or otherwise without the prior written permission of the Publishers.

1446 هـ / 2025 م :First edition (trial): م







Pupil's Book with Digital Resources

Contents

Welcome New neighbours 4
1 New school 8
2 Picnic time! 18
3 Along the river
4 All about jobs 38
Bo's Learning Club Language booster 1 48 Science:
Can plants grow in water? 50

Festivals

World Environment Day	52
World Friendship Day	53
Flag Day	54
Solve it	55
Grammar reference	56
Irregular verbs	57



Michelle Mahony



With Kay Bentley and Tessa Lochowski

Scope and sequence

	Unit	Unit objectives	Vocabulary	Grammar	Listening
W	New neighbours	Talking about hobbies, where people are from and their nationality, and learning the numbers 1-100	Countries: Egypt, Jordan, Qatar, Spain, the United Kingdom, the United Arab Emirates Nationalities: British, Egyptian, Emirati, Jordanian, Qatari, Spanish Hobbies: canoeing, going shopping, playing basketball/football/table tennis/tennis, reading, swimming Numbers: 1-100	Revision of to be and like: I like/He likes swimming. Where are you from? I'm from (Jordan). I'm (Jordanian).	Understanding key information when people introduce themselves (e.g. name, age and origin)
1	New school	Talking about school subjects, people and places in a school	School subjects: Arabic, Art, English, Digital Skills, Maths, PE, Science, Social Studies People and places in school: headteacher, school nurse, science lab Adverbs of frequency: always, never, often, sometimes Adverbial phrases: at the weekend, every day, once a week, twice a week, three times a week	Present simple with dates and times: We have Maths on Tuesdays at 11 o'clock. Present simple with adverbs of frequency: She plays tennis twice a week.	Recognising basic time words (e.g. days, months) in simple phrases or sentences; recognising familiar words and phrases in short, simple songs or chants; identifying specific information in short, simple dialogues
2	Picnic time!	Talking about food	Food: cereal, cupcakes, fruit, noodles, olives, salad, sandwiches, vegetables Drink: coffee, lemonade, milkshake, tea Containers: a bag of, a bottle of, a bowl of, a box of, a can of, a cup of, a glass of, a plate of	There is/There are with countable and uncountable nouns: There's a lot of salad and a little lemonade. There aren't any cupcakes. Are there any apples? Yes, there are. /No, there aren't.	Recognising and understanding topic words and phrases; identifying objects from spoken descriptions; understanding details in conversations; understanding simple expressions about likes and dislikes
3	Along the river	Talking about landscapes	Landscapes: city, forest, hill, island, lake, mountain, river, town, waterfall Adjectives: beautiful, boring, colourful, dangerous, deep, delicious, difficult, exciting, high, interesting, wide	Comparatives and superlatives: short adjectives A mountain is higher than a hill. This is the deepest lake in the UK. Comparatives and superlatives: long adjectives Swimming is more exciting than walking. Amman is the most exciting city in the world.	Describing words; following the sequence of events; understanding comparisons; recognising nouns and adjectives, words and phrases; understanding simple directions; following the sequence of events in a simple story
4	All about jobs	Talking about jobs and rules	Jobs: bus driver, carpenter, chef, doctor, farmer, firefighter, mechanic, police officer, scientist, teacher, vet, waiter/waitress Rules: arrive on time, be late, be quiet in class, break the rules, drop litter, follow the rules, put litter in the bin, shout in class	Present continuous He's cooking./They aren't playing a game. Are you wearing a green jacket? must/mustn't You must be quiet in class.	Recognising words; identifying people; recognising words and phrases in songs or chants; identifying a caller's name and phone number; understanding information about jobs; identifying key information in dialogues

Bo's Learning Club: Language booster 1

Festivals: World Environment Day, World Friendship Day, Flag Day

Speaking	Reading	Writing	Phonics	Project	Viewing and presenting	Functions
Talking about furniture and rooms using simple language; acting out parts of a picture story using simple actions and words	Following simple dialogues in short, illustrated stories; identifying key information in a simple story				Writing and presenting riddles to the class	
Asking and answering simple questions to express basic likes and dislikes about school subjects; saying single words and talking about school subjects using simple language; predicting what will happen next in a simple story or play; retelling a familiar story; acting out parts of a picture story using simple actions and words; answering simple questions about times and events and daily activities, habits or routines; singing a song from memory; talking about a familiar place and making arrangements to meet or do something; saying tongue-twisters	Following simple dialogues and sequence of events in short, illustrated stories; understanding information in a school timetable; getting the gist of short, simple texts on familiar topics; extracting specific information; identifying key information; understanding likes and main themes of a simplified story	Writing simple sentences about their likes or dislikes; writing about your favourite lesson or after-school activity	/s/ /z/ /iz/ likes, makes, reads, goes, brushes, watches	Making a poster about your perfect school.	Retelling the story	Making arrangements Do you want to play football tomorrow morning?
Naming everyday objects, animals and people; reading words aloud; asking questions in guessing games; talking about things in pictures; acting out parts of a picture story; answering simple questions; expressing likes and giving reasons; ordering food and drink; saying simple tongue twisters; giving simple instructions	Recognising single words; following short, illustrated stories; identifying specific information; understanding basic sentences and dialogues; recognising single words and phrases; extracting factual details; predicting what a text is about; following simple recipes; scanning a simple text to find specific information	Writing simple sentences; writing instructions; writing a recipe	/i:/ key, seat, tea, feet, dirty, see, happy, family	Making a poster about special foods from Jordan.	Designing an alternative symbol for the Discovery Team	Shopping for food Can I help you? Can I have (six apples), please? Here you are! Anything else? No, that's it, thanks! That's (five dinars), please.
Naming everyday objects; reading aloud single words; asking questions to find the answer; naming items of clothing; predicting what will happen next; acting out parts of a picture story; making comparisons between people or things; talking about a place; giving reasons to explain preferences; asking for directions; saying tongue twisters	Recognising single words; understanding sentences; following simple dialogues; identifying information in a story; recognising nouns and adjectives; understanding descriptions; extracting information; predicting what a text is about; following simple stories; scanning a simple text to find specific information	Writing simple sentences; using capital letters; writing a fact file about your region	∕aı⁄ prize, bike, ride, bedtime, light, goodnight	Making a leaflet about a national park in Jordan.	Thinking of ideas for making things with rubbish	Asking the way Excuse me, can you tell me the way to (the park), please? Turn right (at the supermarket). Turn left (at the hospital). Go straight ahead. Go across the road. It's on the (left).
Reading aloud single words; asking questions in guessing games; acting out a picture story; saying what people are doing; singing a song from memory; talking about jobs; acting out a short dialogue or role play; saying simple tongue twisters; talking about plans for the near future	Recognising words and sentences; following simple dialogues in illustrated stories; identifying key information; making basic inferences; getting the gist of texts; understanding details in dialogues; predicting what a text is about; understanding basic phrases; extracting specific information	Writing a job survey	/eɪ/ snail, painting, rain, playing, hay, snake, cake	Making a job book.	Acting out the story	Calling the emergency services What service do you need? I need an ambulance/ the police/the fire brigade, please. What's your address/phone number? My address is My phone number is What's the emergency? He's got a broken leg.

Welcome New neighbours



Countries: Egypt, Jordan, Qatar, Spain, the United Kingdom, the United Arab Emirates **Nationalities**: British, Egyptian, Emirati, Jordanian, Qatari, Spanish **Hobbies**: canoeing, going shopping, playing basketball/football/table tennis/tennis, reading, swimming **Numbers**: 1-100





Hobbies Lesson 2 G Look at the picture on page 4 again. What does Hamed like 1 doing? Tick (√). 4 1 2 3 playing table tennis reading playing canoeing football 5 6 7 8 going shopping playing tennis playing swimming basketball with his dad 🐃 Listen. What doesn't Hamed 2 like doing? B Look at Millie and Katy's room. What do they like? Look at the Katy's room = room of Katy table and tick (\checkmark). Millie Katy animals 1 **2** arts and crafts 3 playing football 4 building machines **5** reading 6 playing video games 200 7 swimming 💭 Tell your partner. What do you like doing? What don't you like doing? Me, too! I like ...

I don't like ...



seven



Lesson 1 Vocabulary Listen, point and repeat. 3 Science Arabic English Maths 7 5 6 8 Social Studies PF school nurse Art 🗛 🖬 🕈 🖬 💌 10 11 12

reading



headteacher

Digital Skills

- 3 Cook for the words from Activity 2 in the picture on page 8. Write the missing words.
- Sort the words from Activity 2. What other words can you think of? Add them to the table.

School subjects	People	Places
Maths		

5 💭 Ask two partners. Write a sentence about each partner.

What subjects do you like? What's your favourite subject?

- Laila likes Maths and Digital Skills.
- Her favourite subject is English.

I like Maths and Digital Skills, but English is my favourite subject.



10 ten



🗿 指 Act out the story.

Grammar

🕦 🔎 Look back! Tick (🗸) the sentence in this picture.

- 1 We have Art there once a week.
- 2 That's the Digital Skills classroom!
- **3** That is the school office.

2 🕠 Listen and repeat.

I have Science at 11 o'clock.

Amani doesn't have PE on Wednesdays.

When do we have Maths?

We have Maths on Tuesdays at 11 o'clock.



Read Hamed's timetable and circle.

	Monday
8–9	Maths
9–9.30	Science
9.30–10.30	break
10.30-11.30	Art
11.30–12.30	PE
12.30–1	break
1–2	English
4.30	swimming lesson

1 What time does Hamed have Maths on Mondays?

He has Maths at 11 o'clock / 8 o'clock.

- 2 What does he do at half past twelve? He goes home / has a break.
- **3** What does he do at half past four on Mondays?

He goes home / swimming.

4 Think of two more questions about the timetable. Then ask and answer with your partner. (When does she have ...?

5 💭 Answer the questions.

- 1 When do you have Science?
- 2 When do you have Art?
- 3 🖤 hat do you do after school on Mondays?
- **4** What do you do after school on Thursdays?

What do you do after school on Mondays?



I have a tennis lesson. What about you?

Pupil A: Activity Book, page 43. | Pupil B: Activity Book, page 45.

Lesson 5

Vocabulary and Grammar





Schools in the UK

This is a primary school in the UK. The building is old.



The school day in the UK usually starts at 9 o'clock and finishes at about 3 o'clock.

Lesson 7

Most British children wear school uniforms. At this school, the uniform is a red jumper, a white shirt and a grey skirt or trousers.

British children use book bags. Every day they take books home in their book bags. They read the books after school.

Some schools have an outdoor lesson once a week. This lesson is called Forest School. These children are building with sticks in their Forest School lesson.



At some schools, children sleep at school on weekdays, and go home at the weekend or only for holidays! This is called a boarding school.

- 1 Before you read How is a British school different from your school?
- 2 Isten and read.
 - After you read Activity Book, page 10.
 - What's different from your school? Find three things. Then tell your partner.

In British schools they finish at 3 o'clock. In my school ...

Project



Viewing and presenting Make a poster about your perfect school.

1 In groups, choose a name for your school.

2 Write about your school:

- Is the school building old or modern?
- What time does the school day start and finish?
- Do you wear a uniform?
- Have you got a book bag?
- 3 Draw and share your perfect school.
- 4 Present your poster





This is Cool School. The building is modern. The school day ...



Skills





Picnic time!

Food: cereal, cupcakes, fruit, noodles, olives, salad, sandwiches, vegetables **Drink**: coffee, lemonade, milkshake, tea **Containers**: a bag of, a bottle of, a bowl of, a box of, a can of, a cup of, a glass of, a plate of

How many food and drink words do you know?

What doesn't belong in the picture? Find the flag. Say the country and the nationality. How many children are playing football? How many are riding bikes?

18 eighteen

(7)

2

Ġ







What's the best symbol for the Discovery Team? Go to page 55 to find out.

4 After you read Read and circle True or False. Then say why.

- 1 Millie wants to make sandwiches.
- **2** There's some bread in the kitchen.
- **3** Bo puts coffee on noodles.
- 4 They form a team with Bo.
- **5** Bo finds an animal at the back of the garden. True / False

5 指 Act out the story.

6 Viewing and presenting In groups, design an alternative symbol for the Discovery Team.

True / False True / False True / False True / False



Lesson 3





Food around the world

There's a lot of great food around the world! Let's take a look at some special dishes!

This is mansaf. It's from Jordan. It's meat

with yoghurt and rice. It's delicious! You use a **spoon** for the yoghurt and eat the mansaf with your hands!

Lesson 7

CULTURE



A popular drink in Asia is bubble tea. They make this sweet tea with milk or fruit. There are jelly balls in it, too. You drink it with a **straw**.



popular meal in Japan. Sushi is rice with fish or vegetables. But the fish isn't cooked – it's raw! Japanese people eat sushi with **chopsticks**. Can you eat with chopsticks?

This is sushi. It's a very



In Jordan, lots of people love karabeej halab. It's like a donut with sugar syrup. Mmm ... delicious!



-Project



Viewing and presenting Make a poster

about special foods from Jordan.

1 In groups, talk about special foods. Then choose one from

your country.

- 2 Write about your food:
 - What's it called?
 - What's in it?
 - When do you eat it?



This is baklava, made from pastry with nuts and syrup. It is delicious! You eat it after a meal ...



Did you know that you can eat mushabbak flavoured with lemon or orange?

- Before you read Do you know any interesting food from around the world?
- 2 😱 Listen and read. 🚪

After you read After you read After you read Activity Book, page 18.

Put the foods in order.
1 = I really want to try this.
4 = I really don't want to try this! Then tell your partner.

I really want to try bubble tea!













Along the river

Landscapes: city, forest, hill, island, lake, mountain, river, town, waterfall **Adjectives**: beautiful, boring, colourful, dangerous, deep, delicious, difficult, exciting, high, interesting, wide

SCHOOL TRIP TO

THE DESERT

How many landscape words do you know?



What doesn't belong in the picture? What food and drink can you see in the picture? Can you see something wet?

twenty-eight

Ų

28







What do they do with the rubbish? Can they recycle anything? Go to page 55 to find out.

- After you read Look at the story and write the correct words.
 - 1 There's a lot of fruit by the river.

rubbish

- 2 The children clean up the lake.
- 3 The children put on hats.
- 4 The children use boxes to put the rubbish in.
- **5** Bo and Millie pick up a big piece of wood together.

Viewing and presenting What can you make with the rubbish? Tell your partner.





I can make a table with the ...

Lesson 3 Grammar 🕦 🔎 Look back! Tick (🗸) the sentence in this picture. 1 Put wood and cans in the biggest bags. \Box 2 This forest is beautiful! 3 Oh no! I'm all wet! 2 🚯 Listen and repeat. This mud is deeper than my shoes! This is the deepest lake in Jordan. A mountain is higher than a hill. Mount Everest is the highest mountain in the world. 🚯 🚯 Listen. Then circle *True* or *False*. [1] 2] 40 Km Green Hill Brown Hill White River River River Mountain Way Bun Let True / False True / False 🕢 💭 In pairs, ask and answer. tall short dirtu clean small high big Fawzi Zeinab Sheep Mountain Who is the tallest? Talal **Cow Mountain** Fawzi! Hay Town Tan Town Is Hay Town bigger than Tan Town?

5 💭 Look around the classroom. Ask and answer.

Yes, it is.

No, it isn't!

Is the chair wider than the table?

Lesson 5



Vocabulary and Grammar



🚯 Listen, point and repeat.



exciting





interesting



colourful



delicious

dangerous



beautiful



difficult

boring

Where's the highest



mountain? Where's the deepest sea? Where's the widest river? Come on, find out with me!

What's higher than a skyscraper?

What's bigger than a bee? What's more difficult than climbing a mountain? Come on, let's go and see!



Where's the most beautiful island? Where's the most dangerous sea? Where's the most interesting city?

🚯 Listen and repeat.

Swimming is more exciting than walking.

Amman is the most exciting city in the world!



\Im \Im Which long adjectives can you find in the story on pages 30–31?

Write the correct form of the adjective.

- 1 Climbing a mountain is ______ than playing tennis. (dangerous)
- **2** I think climbing is ______ than swimming. (difficult)
- **3** Walking is the ______ sport in the world! (boring)
- **4** I like vanilla ice cream, but chocolate ice cream is the ______. (delicious)
- > Pupil A: Activity Book, page 44. >> Pupil B: Activity Book, page 46.

CULTURE

Lesson 7

National parks

There are a lot of beautiful national parks around the world and they are all very different.

Wadi Rum. Jordan

Wadi Rum is famous for its beautiful red sandstone and amazing rock formations! It's also got the second highest mountain in Jordan! There are a lot of drawings on cave walls in the park. You can see camels in the desert.



Grand Canyon National Park, Arizona **USA**

The Grand Canyon is probably the most famous national park in the world! You can walk from the top of the canyon down to the Colorado River. The canyon is over a kilometre deep. It's a very beautiful walk, but it's also very hot, so take a hat!

Musandam Fjords, Oman

If you love water, go to the Musandam Fjords, in Oman. There is water everywhere! You can take a boat trip and see dolphins, turtles, the most colourful fish and even sharks!

Did you know there are more than 58 national parks just in the USA?

- Before you read How many national parks are there in your country?
- 🕦 Listen and read.

After you read Activity Book, page 26.

💭 Which park do you want to visit? Why? Tell your partner.

> I want to visit Wadi Rum because ...

Which national park do you want to visit?





about a national park in Jordan.

- 1 In groups, choose a national park.
- 2 Fold a piece of paper in three to make a leaflet.
- 3 Find photos or draw pictures of the park. Share. Stick the pictures on the leaflet.
- Write about the park. Answer these questions:
- What's it called?
- Where is it?
- What can you see and do there?










go along





qo across

turn left

turn right





go straight ahead

3 🚯 Listen, read and check.



Excuse me, can you tell me the way to the park, please?

to qo?



Sure. Turn right at the supermarket. Go straight ahead. Go across the road. The park is on the left.

English in action Asking the way

2 (312) Listen and follow

does Malek want

on the map. Where

OK, thank you! Bye!

Bye!

Excuse me, can you tell me the way to the park, please? Turn right at the supermarket. Turn left at the hospital. Go straight ahead. Go across the road. It's on the left.

4 Dook at the map in Activity 2 again. In pairs, ask the way.

- From the bookshop to the library.
- From the library to the supermarket.
- From the department store to the post office.

Pronunciation_

🐄 Listen and say the tongue twister.

Look at your prize – it's a brand new bike! Tomorrow you can ride it. Bedtime now! Turn off the light. Goodnight!



Skills

Reading

- Before you read Look at the title and the pictures. Where do you think the story takes place? How do you know?
- 2 Were you right?



- 3 Think ahead If you blow six times on a whistle, what does it mean?
- 4 Look at the pictures and tick (✓). What happens next?
 - 1 Jawad gets help.
 - **2** His dad falls over.
 - **3** Jawad blows his whistle.

Jordan fact file

Country: Jordan Capital city: Amman

Landscape: hills, mountains, desert Most interesting place: Petra Most important river: River Jordan

Rocky rescue!

I'm with my dad, Laith. We live in Amman in Jordan. We go walking together in the most exciting place in Jordan: near Petra! There is no wind and it's very hot today and we walk very quickly down the Siq trail. It is more difficult than walking on a road!

Suddenly, I see some big rocks across the trail! My dad falls over. I walk to the side of the trail, but he is on the floor in the middle of the trail. His leg is hurt. He's hot and tired.

What can I do? Dad can't walk because of his leg. I can't carry him because he's very big.

Then I remember my whistle. We always carry whistles when we go walking in the desert. I find the whistle and I make the loudest sound I can! I blow six times. That's the emergency signal. Then I hear another whistle! Soon the helicopter is here. It takes Dad to the hospital. He's safe!

5 After you read Read the story again. Write one word to complete the sentences.

- 1 Laith is Jawad's <u>dad</u>
- **2** Jawad's home is in
- _. **3** His dad falls over because of



(4) All about jobs

Jobs: bus driver, carpenter, chef, doctor, farmer, firefighter, mechanic, police officer, scientist, teacher, vet, waiter/waitress

Rules: arrive on time, be late, be quiet in class, break the rules, drop litter, follow the rules, put litter in the bin, shout in class

🗑 🗑 How many job words do you know?

What's wrong in the picture? How many landscape words can you find in the picture? Find Bo the robot.

38 thirty-eight

1

Vocabulary





💮 Listen, point and repeat.













3



police



waiter (waitress)



teacher













mechanic

5

doctor

chef

vet

bus driver

3 Dook for the words from Activity 2 in the picture on page 38. Write the missing words. Number 1. Vet.

A Read the questions and write the words. Then say. 1 Who works with animals?

- 2 Who works in a school?
- **3** Who works in a restaurant?
- **4** Who helps ill people?
- 5 Who works mostly outside?

Play a guessing game. Ask and answer to guess the job.





forty



watches the burglar. The girls call the (2) _______. The burglar sees Bo. Hamed and his (3) _______ come home. They find Bo, the burglar and Katy and Millie in the house. It isn't a burglar! It's a (4) ______.



Grammar



🚹 🔎 Look back! Tick (🗸) the sentence in this picture.

Pupil A: Activity Book, page 44. >> Pupil B: Activity Book, page 46.



2

[6]

Vocabulary and Grammar



💮 Listen, point and repeat.



put litter in the bin



shout in class



drop litter

be quiet in class





follow the rules

arrive on time





be late

2 🚯 🖓 Listen and sing.

What's the bus driver saying to you? 'You must buy your ticket And you mustn't drop any litter! Where are you? Where are you? What's the police officer saying to you? When you come to class every day!' 'You must put your litter in the bin And follow the rules when



you're playing here!' Where are you? Where are you?

What's the teacher saying to you? 'You mustn't shout, you mustn't be late Where are you? Where are you?

 \mathbb{G} Look at the song again. Where are they? How do you know?

🐴 Listen and repeat.



You must be quiet in class.

You mustn't break the rules at school.

Write the correct word.

- 1 You <u>mustn't</u> drop litter in the playground.
- arrive on time to take **2** You the bus to school.
- **3** You _____ play with fire.
- **4** You ______ be quiet in the library.

CULTURE

The most <mark>unusual jobs</mark> in the world!

Let's find out about some really amazing and unusual jobs in the world!

skyscraper window cleaner

Skyscrapers have so many



windows, and all of them must be cleaned regularly. Specialist window cleaners must learn how to climb up and down the skyscrapers on special machines so they can clean the windows. They must be very careful at all times!



Did you know there are more than 14 million camels in the world!

Before you read Can you think of any unusual jobs in your country?

💮 Listen and read.



After you read Activity Book, page 34.

3 D Think of some unusual jobs in your country. Compare with your partner.

Camel trainer

A camel trainer has a very important job. He must get the camel ready before a race. He must make sure it is healthy and that it can run very fast. He looks after the camel every day and checks that it is happy.



A professional tea taster

You must train for many years to be a professional tea taster. Then you can travel the world trying different types of teas. In the picture, the tea taster is smelling one of the 300 cups of tea he has every day!



- Project



Viewing and presenting Make a job book.

1 In groups, talk about the jobs of your family. Then choose two jobs.

2 Find or draw pictures of these jobs. Share.

- 3 Write about the jobs. Answer these questions:
 - What's the job?
 - What does the person do?
 - Where does the person work?

4 Put all the jobs together to make a class job book.

5 Together, choose your favourite job.



English in action Calling the emergency services





${}_{\widehat{W}}$ Who works in these places? Write the words.



2 W Listen and write. What's the emergency phone number?

Listen, read and check.

Hello, 191 emergency services. What service do you need?

OK, what's your name?

What's your address?

And your phone number?

Thanks. What's the emergency?

The ambulance is on its way to you.

I need an ambulance, please.

My phone number is ...

He's got a broken leg.





Amani Alrammal.

164 Queen Rania Road

My phone number is 079 959447.

It's my little brother. He's got a broken leg. He's crying.

Thank you!

○ In pairs, act out a call to the emergency services.

My sister's got a broken arm!

(My house is on fire!

Someone's robbing the bank!

Pronunciation_

My address is ...



The snail is painting a line in the rain. The chicken is playing in the hay. The snake is eating a cake. Yum!





Reading

Before you read Look at the photos. What do you think these people do?

2 💮 Listen and read. Were you right?



I love my job!

What do you want to do when you're older? Let's find out about some really amazing jobs!



Zaid Video game animator

I'm a video game animator. I draw the people in video games. First, I draw the person. Then, I make the person move. An animator must work very slowly and carefully!

Nader Zoo vet

I take care of animals at the Amman zoo. Most vets work with rabbits and cats, but I see birds, snakes, turtles and lions. In this picture, I'm taking care of a snake!



Mustafa Foley artist

I make sounds for TV programmes and films in Dubai! When you're watching a bird on TV, you hear the bird's wings. I make those sounds in a studio! To make the sound of a bird's wings, you must move a pair of gloves. Listen! You try it!



Abbas Rocket engineer

I build rockets. I look at a design and I put the parts of the rocket together. Our rockets take people to the International Space Station! Isn't that exciting? I love my job!

After you read What do you think of these jobs?

interesting boring dangerous exciting

I think the foley artist's job is very ...

Read the sentences and circle *True* or *False*.

- 1 Drawing people in video games is very quick.
- **2** Nader only sees rabbits and cats in his job.
- **3** A foley artist makes sounds for TV and films.

True / False True / False True / False

3











Hi, I'm Mariam! I love celebrating World Environment Day!

World Environment Day

World

Day



Environment

🚹 💮 Listen and read.

The **5th** of June is **World Environment Day**. In Jordan, we celebrate World Environment Day with family and friends. We talk about the things we can do to help the **environment**. We think about how we can recycle more, use less plastic and stop pollution. It's very exciting!

JUNF

We think about why looking after the environment is important, and how we can change things. We think about our plans and ideas to help the environment. Here are some of my plans and ideas!

My World Environment Day plans and ideas

- ride my bike to school twice a week
- recycle more
- take multi-use bags to the market
- use a **metal** water bottle
- use less plastic

Answer the questions.

- 1 When is World Environment Day?
- 2. What does Mariam do to celebrate the day?
- **3** What ideas does she have?
- 3 When and how do you celebrate World **Environment Day at** your school?

🗿 🔆 Write your World **Environment Day plans** and ideas.



Think about an idea for each topic:

school home shopping friends mytown

World Friendship Day

🚯 Listen and read.





People around the world celebrate World Friendship Day, usually in the summer. On World Friendship Day we say 'thank you' to our friends. We think about how they help us. We also think about how we can be a good friend. Children sometimes make **cards** for their friends. They write **messages** or **poems** inside the cards. Some children give a small **gift** to their friend, like a friendship **bracelet** or some chocolate. What do you do on World Friendship Day?

2 Read the sentences and say True or False. Then say why.

- 1 World Friendship Day is usually in winter.
- **2** We say 'thank you' to our pets on World Friendship Day.
- **3** We sometimes make cards on World Friendship Day.
- **4** We give gifts to our friends on World Friendship Day.

What do you do on World Friendship Day?

I make a friendship bracelet for my friend on World Friendship Day.

Make a card for your friend.



- 1 Carefully fold a piece of paper in half.
- **2** Draw or stick pictures on it. Share.
- 3 Write a message in it.



fifty-three

Hi, I'm Ibrahim. I make a card for my best friend on World Friendship Day.

Dear Sami, You're my best friend. Thank you for everything you do for me. Ibrahim

I like you more than a

I like you more than a cup of 📿.

I like you more than a box of 🤘

Because you're my friend, you see!



We all show our flags. It's an amazing day!

2 Choose and write the correct words to complete the summary.

assembly parade important anthem April

Flag Day in Jordan is in (1) <u>April</u>. Children take part in a (2) ______ around the school. Parents come to watch a special (3) ______ in the school hall. They celebrate the Jordanian flag and sing the national (4) ______. They talk about loyalty and belonging and how (5) ______ Jordan is to them.

3 What is your favourite celebration day? Why?

My favourite celebration day is Flag Day. I like it because I celebrate with my family and classmates.

Plan a celebration for a special day. Draw and write.



- What is your special day?
- When is the celebration?
- Why do you like this celebration?
- What can you wear to this celebration?

Solve it





Unit 2 Pages 20-21







Unit 4 Pages 40-41



Grammar reference

Unit 1

I have Science at 11 o'clock.

Amani doesn't have PE on Wednesdays.

When do we have Maths?

We have Maths on Tuesdays at 11 o'clock.

I do my homework every day.

Rory plays tennis twice a week.

She is always busy.

She always eats fish for lunch.

Unit 2

There are a lot of noodles, some olives and a few sandwiches.	There is a lot of salad, some coffee and a little lemonade.
There aren't any cupcakes.	There isn't any bread.

Are there any apples?	There are a lot of apples. / There's a bag of apples.
	Yes, there are. / No, there aren't.
Is there any coffee?	There's some coffee. / There are two cups of coffee.
	Yes, there is. / No, there isn't.

Unit 3

This mud is deeper than my shoes!

This is the deepest lake in Jordan.

A mountain is higher than a hill.

Mount Everest is the highest mountain in the world.

Swimming is more exciting than walking.

Amman is the most exciting city in the world!

Unit 👍

I'm watching Hamed's house.

They aren't playing a game.

Are you wearing a green jacket? Yes, I am. / No, I'm not.

You must be quiet in class.

You mustn't break the rules at school.

LC1

What will you buy?

Where will you go?

Why will you buy cupcakes?

When will you go to the supermarket?

Who will you go with?

fiftu	-seven	57
_	,	

Integu	llar verbs
be	was/were
do	did
drink	drank
eat	ate
find	found
get	got
give	gave
go	went
have	had
lose	lost
put	put
run	ran
see	saw
wear	wore

Irregular verbs

Acknowledgements:

The publishers would like to thank teachers from schools in Madrid, Spain and Istanbul and Ankara, Turkey for their feedback and comments during the development of the materials.

Image Credit(s):

Ministry of Education: 9, 39, 45

Shutterstock.com: Africa Studio 15,19,59, Ahmad Ihsan 5, Al Pidgen 29, Alaa AbuMad 27, aleks333 5, 31, AleksWolff 24, aleks.k 29, Alexanderstock23 29, alexdov 9, Altug Galip 50, Andrey Arkusha 26, Andrey_Popov 33, Andrii Zastrozhnov 46, Anton Buymov 29, artproem 23, BearFotos 39, bepsy 9, Binkgo 29, Christian Mueller 14, Deflector Image 5, dieddin 15, donatas1205 23, Drazen Zigic 39, Ebtikar 39, 47, Elena. D 53, Elnur 44, Fredy Thuerig 29, gary718 34, Gelpi 19, 39, 42, George Khelashvili 37, Giuseppe_R 27, Go My Media 14, Gorodenkoff 9, 39, 46, GrigoryL 19, gulf eye 5, IKO-studio 29, imageZebra 50, Inside Creative House 53, Jim Noetzel 15, Joe Gough 19, Juice Verve 9, justart7 44, Kang Khoon Seang 50, karamysh 50, koldo_studio 5, LeManna 33, LifetimeStock 49, LightField Studios 49, Lightkite 23, LuckyStep 33, Luis Molinero 16, MalikNalik 39, margouillat photo 19, masa44 19, matimix 9, Matveev Aleksandr 34, Max Topchii 25, Michael Zysman 9, michaeljung 39, 44, Mohammad Khleifat 37, Monkey Business Images 14, 39, Monsterstock 19, 22, 42, 53, Monticello 19, motaz alturk 29, Nanette Dreyer 39, NAOWARAT 9, Nataliya Nazarova 1, Nattapon Ponbumrungwong 29, NavinTar 36, Neirfy 50, Netfalls Remy Musser 29, Nikola Cedikova 34, nito 23, olegtoka 24, Olga Yarovenko 33, oliveromg 14, Pavel Kobysh 35, Peoplelmages.com - Yuri A 27, Photo Nature Travel 29, Photo-Che 33, Phovoir 45, Pixel-Shot 13, 17, PixSaJu 34, Pi-Lens 50, Portrait Image Asia 37, Poznyakov 15, Prixel Creative 9, Prostock-studio 12, Q77photo 19, Rafa Irusta 19, RagabGamal 5, Rahhal 9, Rapit Design 54, Rich Carey 50, Ruth Black 19,48, Salienko Evgenii 33, Samuel Borges Photography 17, sculpies 39, selinofoto 19, Skylines 23, Stephen Denness 45, stockcreations 24, Studio KIWI 54, sumikophoto 34, Sylvie Bouchard 15, tale 24, Tetyana Kaganska 33,52, Thomas Kloc 37, Tyler Olson 33, Vaclav Volrab 29, Valentyn Volkov 19, Vasin Lee 50, Veliavik 26, Veronica Louro 12,37,48, Vicky Jirayu 44, Victoriiii 29, ViDI Studio 46, Viktor1 19,23, Waleed_Hammoudeh 24, wavebreakmedia 46, Wessel du Plooy 9, william casey 39, XArtProduction 44, Yasonya 23, yurakrasil 25, zhangyang13576997233 29, Zurijeta 9

Illustrated by Javier Lacasta Llácer (unit openers and stories), Miguel Calero Hernández, Alberto de Hoyos Maso and Carmen Marcos Vaca, Christos Skaltsas (Hyphen) and Zacharias Papadopoulos (Hyphen)

Cover Image: Javier Lacasta Llácer